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Gavin Ball

From:

Sent:
To:
Subject:

I have not received a log‐on code despite trying to register. 

May I offer the following comment on GG3 ‐ 1.3.3 

Consider standardising local council policy to allow householders in conservation areas across London to replace inefficient 
single glazed windows with like design and construction conservation grade double glazed windows. At the moment, as I 
understand it, some councils allow this, many do not. 

In any event, such a policy would allow householders who find themselves in conservation areas to benefit from reduced 
heating bills and energy efficiency. Such a policy would also spawn new small craft-based businesses. 

After all, buildings of genuine historical interest are well protected by the Listing system. There can surely be no need with 
today's skills and techniques to also trap householders in conservation areas in the inefficiencies engendered by historical 
aspic. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Regards 

Chris Parkinson 
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